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Rush Soccer is excited to welcome our
newest domestic partner club, Connecticut Rush!

CT Rush have begun operations and will have their first teams playing by fall of 2013. Based in
Wilton, Connecticut, CT Rush becomes the 8th Rush club in Region I.

"This is huge for the Rush Northern region," commented Rush Regional Technical Director Matt
Mittelstaedt.  "Now with New York, New Jersey, Connecticut, Pennsylvania, Delaware, Maryland
and New England in the Rush, the possibilities are endless in regards to guest playing and
coaching education partnerships."

"We are very excited to bring the Rush brand to Wilton CT," said CT Rush Director of Coaching
John Salvatore. "They are a great organization with a proven track record. Our membership will
benefit greatly from their professionalism and national and international network."

The addition of CT Rush brings US based partner clubs to 29! Welcome CT Rush!! 

Meet the staff!
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